
  

 

 

525 University Avenue, 5th Floor, Toronto ON, M5G 2L3 

Date:   December 11, 2020 
To:   All Ontario Health  
From:   Matthew Anderson, President and Chief Executive Officer 
Subject:  Announcement – Cynthia Martineau 
 
I am delighted to announce that Cynthia Martineau has been appointed as the 
Regional Lead (Interim), Ontario Health (East) and CEO of the LHINs in that region, 
effective January 1, 2021.  

Cynthia is currently the Vice President, Strategy Planning and Integration and the 
Acting Vice President, Home and Community Care in Ontario Health (East).  She is a 
highly respected and seasoned health care executive with a profound interest and 
passion for the health and well-being of the East Region.  Cynthia is widely recognized 
for her experience in planning and home and community care. She has consistently 
demonstrated a deep commitment to improving how patients and families navigate 
the health care system through active engagement and planning with clinicians, health 
care partners, stakeholders and communities.  

From her initial role as an Integration Consultant in the South East LHIN in 2007, 
Cynthia has assumed progressively senior responsibilities, including leading the 
development of integrated health system plans and implementing complex regional 
initiatives. She was a provincial co-lead for the pan-LHIN VP Planning & Integration 
Table, the Mental Health and Addictions Systems Table and is the LHIN representative 
on the Joint Provincial Nursing Council. She is co-leading the South East Region’s 
COVID-19 response, demonstrating strong collaboration across the health and public 
health systems.  

Prior to working at the LHIN, Cynthia served as a nursing officer in the Canadian Forces 
where she held various roles from clinical care to operational deployment oversight of 
all aeromedical evacuations. She deployed overseas twice; as a critical care nurse with 
the 1 Canadian Field Hospital during the Gulf War, and as an aeromedical evacuation 
team member supporting Canada’s mission in Rwanda. After 21 years of proud service 
she retired as the Commanding Officer of the medical clinic at CFB Trenton.   

In addition to her nursing degree, Cynthia holds a Master of Sciences in Health Science 
and a CHE designation with the Canadian College of Health Leaders.  

We are delighted to welcome Cynthia to the Senior Leadership Team and look forward to 
her continuing contribution. Please join me in congratulating Cynthia on her new position.  

Regards,  

Matthew Anderson 


